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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

2025 SCHOOL DIARY 

Friday 21st February Parents invited to 
classrooms after assembly 

Friday 21st February 3.15pm School closes for 
half term break 

Monday 3rd March School reopens for Spring 2 

***NEW*** 
Monday 3rd March 

Year 3 Dance Festival (In 
school) PE KITS NEEDED 

***NEW*** 
Thursday 6th March 

Y5 Trip to the Life Science 
Centre 

Friday 7th  March World Book Day 

Mon 24th, Tues 25th, Weds 
26th March 

SEND Parents Evenings 

Monday 31st March &  
Tuesday 1 April 

Parents’ Evenings 

Friday 4th April Non Uniform Day (in return 
for Easter Raffle Prizes) 

Friday 11th April Easter Raffle Draw after 
assembly 

Friday 11th April 2pm—School closes for 
Easter holiday 

***NEW*** 
Monday 28th April 

School opens for Summer 
Term 

***NEW*** 
Monday 5th May 

SCHOOL CLOSED FOR MAY 
BANK HOLIDAY 

ALL HOLIDAY DATES FOR 2024-25 and 2025-26 CAN BE 
FOUND ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE HERE. 

Visit our website at: www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk  

STARS OF THE 
WEEK 

Remy Lofthouse 
Harriet Davison 

Indie Watson 
Harper Collins 

Paisley Russell 

Billie-Jo Simpson 

Lucy Mudd 

Luna Vernon 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 
Our School Target  is 97%     

OVERALL LAST WEEK (R-Y5): 95.1% 

 Last Week This Year 
to date 

Lates this 
week 

YN (Starfish) 98.6% 92.7% 3 

YR (Lobsters) 91.5% 92.2% 6 

Y1 (Jellyfish) 99.3% 94.9% 3 

Y2 (Puffins) 95.2% 95.4% 0 

Y3 (Seals) 97.3% 97.0% 2 

Y4 (Terns) 94.8% 95.7% 2 

Y5 (Herons) 95.8% 96.7% 1 

VALENTINES RAFFLE 
Thanks to everyone who donated 
prizes and bought tickets for our 
Valentines Raffle.  There were 9 

fabulous prizes including  a 
Valentines Night In Hamper, wine , 

chocolates and cuddly toys. 
Winners of the raffle were: 

Shaun S, Zakk & Jake, Ernie E, Eva 
M, Zayne R, Finn T, Amy S, Bobby G 

and Louise Taylor. 
The raffle raised over £200 which 

all goes back to supporting our 
children in a variety of ways. 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Friday 7th March 
We will be celebrating World Book Day 
on Friday 7th March. As we know the 

children love a dressing up day, we 
won’t be doing anything differently 

this year. The children are invited to 
come to school dressed as a character 
from one of their favourite books as 
well as bringing the book that their 

character is from to show their 
friends. Nearer the time the children 

will receive a World Book Day book 
voucher  that they will be able to use 
in a variety of shops to get a special  
World Book Day book or towards a 

book of a higher value. 
We thought parents would appreciate 

the early warning to avoid costume 
panic in the first week back after the 

half term break! 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO TAKE PART IN 

OUR WEEKLY SCHOOL LOTTERY?  

CLICK HERE. 

PARENTS INVITED TO 

CLASSROOMS NEXT WEEK 
Parents are invited back to 

classrooms to look through books 
with the children after next Friday’s 
assembly.  This is always a very busy 

morning in school so we ask that 
parents are patient in waiting to go 
along to classrooms. Parents with 
more than one child should collect 
their children (with their books) 

from classrooms and head to the hall 
or the library. Parents are asked not 
to take older children along to early 

years. More information for 
afternoon nursery parents will be 

sent out on Tapestry. 

MOVIE NIGHTS 

Thanks to everyone who supported our 
Movie Nights this week by allowing the 
children to come.  The vast majority 

of children in Years 1-5 came along to 
watch a film on the big screen with 

their friends. Thanks also to all of the 
members of staff who gave up their 

own time to help out.  

A total of £345 was raised! 

Thanks Everyone! 

YEAR 2 GYMNASTICS 

FESTIVAL 

Our Year 2 Puffins children will be 
taking part in a gymnastics festival 

in Ashington on Monday morning next 
week  so it is important that they 
come to school as they normally 

would in their bottom half PE kits 
ready for a very active day! 

OUR SCHOOL VALUES 
We use our 3 Rs Robots to instil 3 core 

values in our children that we hope 
they will take through life with them.  
We ask that parents also support us 
with these in any way they can. Our 

Responsible Robot asks the children to 
carry their own bags to school—this is 
something that, from a very early age 
they are able to do for themselves. 
Our robot also asks them to  get to 

school on time; this is something that 
often relies more on parents but 

ensures that the children get a good 
start to each school day following 

planned routines. Bringing what they 
need to school is also important in 

helping a child’s day go smoothly. As 
children get older, we 

hope that they are 
supported to have 

more responsibility to 
organise things for 

themselves. 
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